April 23, 2020

Mark Clark, CSP, PHM
WI Chapter of PRIMA President
Safety & Special Projects Coordinator
Housing Authority of The City of Milwaukee
809 North Broadway
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Mr. Clark,

My name is Garrett Calebaugh, and I have been chosen to be the recipient of the Spring 2020 WI PRIMA scholarship through the Occupational & Environmental Safety & Health Department at the University of Wisconsin – Whitewater. I would sincerely like to thank you and the Wisconsin Chapter for enabling me to receive this scholarship to further my education.

As a veteran of the United States Navy, I experienced my first glimpse of safety while onboard a nuclear-powered aircraft carrier. As a firefighter ensuring the safety of the ship, I gained knowledge in many subjects such as fire safety, emergency preparedness, industrial hygiene, and even nuclear safety.

My intentions with this scholarship is to use it towards obtaining my CSP certification once I graduate. I feel that having this professional certification would enhance my career and enable me to pursue further safety goals. This scholarship will greatly assist in the expense of this accreditation.

I would like to thank you again for generously contributing to UW-Whitewater's Safety and Health program. I am ecstatic to be the recipient of this scholarship and to represent Whitewater's young Safety and Health professionals. If you would like to further contact me, my contact information is below.

Best Regards,

Garrett Calebaugh

CalebauggGC06@uww.edu (815) 579-6448

500 N Walton Dr

Whitewater, WI 53190